
Dear West Noble Community,

On behalf of the board members, administrators, and staff at West Noble I
want to welcome you into our learning community. We are working hard to
make sure we provide a safe, engaging, and positive learning environment
for all. We have a lot planned for this school year and we hope you will join
us for the ride. If you ever have any questions or concerns, please reach out
first to the teacher, coach, administrator, or director closest to the situation.
Then, if you do not get the help you need, or if you are not sure who to call,
please reach out to me directly. I am so thankful to be back and West Noble
and I want to make this a great experience for all who enter our buildings
and grounds. We are working hard to steward well the resources entrusted
to us.

Great days are ahead for West Noble!

Sincerely,

Nate Lowe
Superintendent
West Noble School Corporation
lowen@westnoble.k12.in.us
260-894-3191 ext.5001


